
MathCounts is a national middle school mathematics competition that 
builds problem-solving skills and fosters achievement through four 
levels of fun, in-person "bee" style contests.

MathCounts is a great club for students who love math, enjoy problem 
solving, and want to challenge themselves.

Our meetings are held Thursdays after school in Room 18.

If you have questions, please contact Tony Theisen at ttheisen@psdschools.org.


